
April 22, 2024



Dear Florida Presbytery Elders,


Good afternoon!  On behalf of Sherry Kendrick and myself, I would like to share an 
invitation.  Please take a look at the attached flyer regarding the Made for More regional 
conference that is coming to Naples in November 2024.  


This is a unique opportunity for girls third grade and older to attend a conference with 
their mothers, grandmothers, spiritual mothers, and friends.  It’s a tremendous 
opportunity for women to experience worship and prayer alongside their younger sisters-
in-Christ.  Please read the flyer and consider sharing the information with the women of 
your church. 


As the Family Ministry Director at Covenant Church of Naples, Sherry is spearheading 
the on-the-ground logistics and planning for this fantastic intergenerational event.  As 
the Women’s Ministry Regional Advisor for Florida, I am working to make sure that all of 
our PCA Florida churches are aware of the event, and have opportunities to have their 
questions answered.  We are both praying for 500+ girls and women from the Florida 
Region to attend this conference!


Sherry and I are available to respond to questions or to help with any concerns about the 
conference.  Please don’t hesitate to contact us.


In Christ,


Creigh Brown	 	 	 	 	 Sherry Kendrick

Women’s Ministry Director	 	 	 	 Family Ministry Director

Christ Community Presbyterian Church	 	 Covenant Church of Naples

6565 South Florida Ave.	 	 	 	 6926 Trail Blvd.

Lakeland, FL 33813		 	 	 	 Naples, FL 34108

863-521-6935	 	 	 	 	 239-597-3464

creigh@ccpclakeland.org	 	 	 	 sherry.kendrick@covenantnaples.com
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